
 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
Unipol Gruppo Finanziario presents its 

2010-2012 Sustainability Plan 
and 2009 Sustainability Report in Aosta. 

 
‘The Keys to Smiles’ will subsequently be awarded to the 

CSV Onlus non-profit-making organisation’s ‘Web Radio Aosta’ project 
 

Friday, 18 June 2010, 10am 
Saletta Hotel des Etats - Piazza Chanoux 

 
 
Unipol Gruppo Finanziario will present its Sustainability Plan and Sustainability 
Report at 10am on Friday, 18 June 2010 at the Hotel des Etats in Aosta. 
Participants in the debate will be Anna Maria Merlo, Lecturer in Solidarity 
Economics and Management of Non-Profit-Making Businesses at the University of 
Valle d'Aosta, Riccardo Monzeglio, General Secretary - CISL Regionale, 
Davide Mattiello, Libera’s contact person in Piedmont and Claudio Belletti, 
UGF Assicurazioni’s Sales Director. Giacomo Sado, Editor-in-Chief - RAI Valle 
d'Aosta, will coordinate the debate. The meeting will be opened by Michele 
Silani, Chairman of Unipol’s Regional Board in Valle d'Aosta. The Mayor of 
Aosta, Bruno Giordano, will convey his regards. 
 
This event will provide UGF with the opportunity to give its partners and the 
entire community an account of its strategies, its objectives and the initiatives it 
has undertaken, as part of its corporate responsibility, contained in its 2010-
2012 Sustainability Plan, which will be presented along with its 2009 
Sustainability Report in order to provide a complete picture of the financial, 
social and environmental decisions made by the Group and at the same time to 
provide it with an opportunity to invite discussion and suggestions for 
improvement. 
 
This will be followed by the handing over of the Unipolis Foundation 'Keys to 
Smiles' grant. The project selected for the region of Valle D’Aosta is 'Web Radio 
Aosta', put forward by the non-profit-making organisation CSV – Valle 
d’Aosta. The main aim of the project is to develop the technological and cultural 
skills needed to revive and manage an Internet radio station, involving children 
in making programmes. 
 
We should be most grateful if you could publish this. 
 
Aosta, 17 June 2010 
 
 

www.unipolgf.it 
 
For further information please contact Angelo Castiglioni on 335 8353563 


